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Product Change Notice 
 
Notice: # BE100920        Date: 20-Sep-2010  
             
     
To Our Valued Customers: 
We appreciate your use of Vicor Brick Business Unit products. Our commitment to customer 
satisfaction is demonstrated by our notification to you of the following change. 
 
Description: 
This notification is to inform you that Vicor has changed to an all plastic cover on its Maxi, Mini and 
Micro series of DC-DC converters and Front End and Filter modules.  See photos below of the 
current cover design and the new version. The new cover retains the aluminum shield that was 
visible on the older cover, but is now located to the interior. 
 
This change improves manufacturability of the modules and is more robust and durable than the 
previous versions. 
 
Products Affected: 

• Maxi, Mini and Micro DC-DC Converters 
• FARM, FIAM, M-FIAM, MiniHAM and MicroRAM modules 

 
Effective Dates 
Beginning in October, the new covers will be phased in over several weeks. Over the next quarter, 
customers may receive modules with both styles of covers. 
 
Action Required: 
No changes to form, fit, function or specifications have occurred with the products.  Customers may 
need to update illustrations in their documentation and incoming inspection. 
 
Qualification Summary: 
The new covers have been put through extensive qualification testing to ensure that they meet or 
exceed the performance of the previous covers. 
 
Related Notifications: 
N/A 
 
 
Product Marketing contact: 
Robert Marchetti 
Sr. Manager, Product Marketing 
Vicor Brick Business Unit 
25 Frontage Road 
Andover, MA 01810 
rmarchetti@vicr.com 
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